
UPDATE
Atascadero Groundwater Basin

Meetings Postponed Until Further Notice
After careful consideration, the Atascadero Basin GSA Executive Committee has 
decided to postpone meetings until further notice. We will continue to monitor the 
COVID-19 situation and modify our meeting schedule to ensure your safety and 
your continued opportunity to provide valuable input into the development of the 
Atascadero Basin Groundwater Sustainability Plan.

We'll notify you via email as details for future meetings are confirmed. To receive 
emails, visit https://portal.atascaderobasin.com and register as an interested party.

Groundwater Sustainability Plan Update
On October 2, 2019, Section 4 and Section 5 of the Atascadero Basin 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) were presented at the Executive Committee 
Meeting and released to the public for comment. Comments were collected using 
an online form at https://portal.atascaderobasin.com. The comment period was 
scheduled to close in November but was extended through December 19, 2019 
to provide additional opportunity for interested parties to comment. The comment 
period is now closed. General comments are still welcome.

Managing Changing Conditions
The Atascadero Basin GSP schedule has been modified due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. The end date for the Final GSP in April 2021 and Public Hearing 
to adopt in July 2021 remain unchanged. The time period for development of 
Sections 6, 7, and 8 has been extended to allow an improved opportunity for 
public participation. The GSP development team is currently exploring methods to 
best engage interested parties while maintaining safety as the number one priority.

Stay Informed
Register as an interested party to receive updates about the 

GSP process in the Atascadero Basin

https://portal.atascaderobasin.com/

April 2020 Update
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Atascadero Basin GSP Schedule

What’s Next?
We’ll notify you via email as details for future meetings are confirmed. 

•	 To receive emails, visit https://portal.atascaderobasin.com and register as an 
interested party. 

•	 For more information on the Atascadero Basin, visit our website at 
www.atascaderobasin.com. 

•	 If you have any questions, please contact Plan Manager John Neil at 
jneil@amwc.us.

Thank you for your continued support. 
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